Nicola Gunn

From: Planning

Sent: 22 July 2021 16:08

To: Planning

Subject: REDACT AND UPLOAD Harp planning 3/2021/0660 3/2021/0661

Categories: Info

Forwarded by Jane

Sent: 22 July 2021 16:01

To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk>

Subject: Harp planning

This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

Dear Planners,

I have read in detail the traffic management proposals for the harp work.

I think it would be better to scrap the Chatburn/Grindleton/West Bradford route and put that money into building a permanent bridge to Waddington from the a59 via Pimlico Link Rd. This would be a legacy structure and could be seen as a thank you for the years of disruption that the harp will cause.

It will also ease congestion for the villagers of Waddington having to fight their way through Clitheroe to get to the a59.

Thank you for taking the time to read my thoughts.

Yours,



Sent from my iPad